
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 23, 2020 

 

Mr. Jack Dorsey 

Chief Executive Officer 

Twitter, Inc. 

1355 Market Street, Suite 900 

San Francisco, CA 94103 

 

Dear Mr. Dorsey: 

 

 We received Twitter’s reply to our July 8, 2020, inquiry. We believe the most appropriate 

venue for this discussion is a public forum in front of the American people. We look forward to 

your testimony on July 27.1 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jim Jordan 

Ranking Member 

 

 

cc: The Honorable Jerrold L. Nadler, Chairman  

 
1 Your reply did not address our request for documents and communications about Twitter’s content moderation 

decisions. We trust that material is forthcoming. 


